
From: Johnson, Elaine
To: Doerring, Lora Lee <Doerring_LoraLee@scdps.state.sc.us>
CC: Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 7/12/2001 3:15:39 PM
Subject: RE:

The smart person is not going to work because of the hourly wages they want $27-$37 per person per hour. Marcia wants 
to do the temps to relieve the pressure now and that may be the best solution. For long tern we need to have DMV and 
safety review the last draft of the RFP that exists and update the numbers and requirement and send to State CIO to 
attempt to get a contract. My recommendation would be to allow DMV to hire some temps for a few weeks and see how it 
works and then continue, if successful, until a contract can be awarded. I need to have DMV have the proper folks and I 
know Annie would be one to review the material I was provided and then send it out.

Message-----
Doerring, Lora Lee

-----Original
From:
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2001 11:37 AM
To: Johnson, Elaine
Subject:

Now that we've gotten the pr rfp going, the only other one that I can think of that needs to be pushed out is the one 
to privatize the accident report data entry. What needs to be done there? I know Marcia said they wanted to hire 
temps to clear backlog and we also talked about the smart force contract. These do not seem to be long term 
solutions to a long term problem. With the other data entry problems at DMV this one may be a good one to test 
the "privatizing" waters on. Tell me what you need to get this one moving please. Thanks!
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